Keep our church building healthy so we all stay healthy!

Drive In Church - If you do not wish to come into the sanctuary, please do continue to come to Drive In
Church and tune to the radio station. Although Pastor Kevin will be in the pulpit, you will still be able to
worship with the congregation. The service will also be streamed on Facebook and downloaded online.

Ushers — please resume the schedule set at the beginning of the year.

Instructions to Congregation:

o If you have a fever, cough, or other COVID 19 symptoms, please stay home. This is the

Governor’s requirement.

Wear a mask at all times when inside the church. This is also the Governor’s requirement.

Enter the sanctuary by way of the handicap ramp door (near the kitchen).

Place offering in the basket on the table to the right and take a bulletin from the usher.

Go straight to an open, empty pew and sit with only your immediate family unit.

Do not approach other members of the congregation or the Pastor to shake hands. Do not

congregate inside the church. You may certainly do so outside, remembering to observe the six

foot distancing.

o Although there will be a children’s message they will not gather at the front and there will be no
children’s church for the time being.

o Exit through any of the three doors after the service, keeping at least six feet between each
family unit. An offering basket will be at each back door also.
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Please Do not congregate inside the church. Returning to the Sanctuary:

Although Drive In Church has been a success it is time to worship inside again. We will return to the
Sanctuary beginning September 6 with some limits. We will be taping off every other pew so you can
observe the social distancing requirements. Please follow the instructions below and remember to use
hand sanitizer which will be placed at each door and near the organ.

o
o Please refrain from talking during the service as we will be live streaming and taping. Our
microphones are very sensitive and will pick up every noise.
DO Sing but remember to keep your mask on.
DO Worship in fellowship with your church family.
o Should there be a need to cancel worship inside your shepherd will notify you by phone, text or
email. Drive In Church will continue weather permitting.

**0Only the sanctuary and bathrooms are open. The fellowship hall will be in use should there be a
need for additional seating due to spacing. But the kitchen and upstairs are off limits for the time
being.**

These instructions must be followed for us to continue worshiping in the sanctuary.



